
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ADVERT 
 

 
TEACHER of MUSIC 

MPS/UPS, Full Time, Permanent 
 
 

We are seeking to appoint a Teacher of Music who has vision and energy. 
 
You will implement and deliver an appropriately broad, balanced, relevant and differentiated 
curriculum for pupils and to support the curriculum area as appropriate: Monitor and support the 
overall progress and development of pupils and facilitate and encourage a learning experience 
which provides pupils with the opportunity to achieve their individual potential. 
 
We are not hiding the fact that we have faced a number of educational challenges, but we are 
making significant progress as evidenced by our recent Ofsted Monitoring visit, in November, 
2019.  Please take a look at the report on our web site: 
http://www.harropfold.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/11/10101245-Harrop-Fold-School-133351-Final-PDF.pdf 
 
However, we are not just about academic success; we work hard to ensure that we role model the 
right behaviours and provide opportunities for our pupils to develop the skills and understanding 
required to both be personally successful in the future workplace but also have a positive impact 
on the world. 
 
We have the support of United Learning and its cluster of schools in the North West working 
alongside us and have access to excellent CPD for staff, joint-working across schools and a series of 
initiatives and opportunities that no standalone school could ever provide on its own. 
 

So, if you are driven, ambitious and aspire to build on our success, please get in touch. 
Please see the generic Job Descriptions and Person Specifications which are available on the 
school web site and TES. 
 

Please apply by completing the downloadable application form from the School’s web-site 
http://www.harropfold.com/information/employment-opportunities  and return by e-mail with your 
supporting statement, which should be on A4, no longer than 2 sides, (in 11 font) to:  
bev.duffy@salford.gov.uk  
 

Closing date for applications:  Friday 21st February, 2020 9.00 a.m. 
 
Interviews will be held week commencing 24th February, 2020 
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